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Dear District 20 Voter,
Many of you were recently contacted by my campaign

about my plan to come by your house and introduce myself.
Unfortunately my plans were changed.  
On the Saturday after Thanksgiving, my home of over 40

years was totally destroyed by fire.  We believe an ember
from our fireplace may have escaped the chimney and
started a fire on our roof.  Luckily, no one was hurt, but
everything was a total loss.  
We have shed more than a few tears.  But we have also

been reminded that the treasures of this life are only
temporary.  The most important things in life, like the love
and support of family and friends, can’t be lost in a fire.
As you can imagine, the fire caused me to delay my 

campaign for awhile.  But I will start visiting voters again soon.
Much of my campaign information was lost in the fire, and I may hit a few houses

that I have already been to.  But whether I am late in getting to you, or accidently come
by for a second time, I appreciate your understanding.
I still look very much forward to visiting with you about my conservative ideas for

Oklahoma state government.  In the meantime, if I can ever answer questions or be of
help to you or your family, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Merry Christmas to you and yours!

Sincerely,

Bobby Cleveland

Cleveland home
after fire (11/26/11)


